THANK YOU

On Thanksgiving Day, our soup kitchen team and volunteers served dinner to all those in need of a warm meal and Christian fellowship. We would like to give a special thank you to those who have donated food and financial funds for this effort. We would like to thank all the volunteers and especially our main Monday kitchen chef: Theo Paraskevas along with a special thank you to John Loukataris for helping with cooking and carving the many turkeys we needed for this event. We extend a warm thank you and appreciation to all the volunteers and donors who graciously give up their Monday mornings all year long to prepare meals for the homeless.

Just as a reminder, in the book of Matthew 25:35-36 "for I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty and you gave me a drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me, I was naked and you clothed me, I was sick and you visited me, I was in prison and you came to visit me...."

May God continue to bless our community of Tarpon Springs and most of all, our country.

Chris Palaidis